
Thank You
Thank you to all those who 
have been praying for us.  
Since we began visiting 
churches in January, so many 
people have encouraged us 
along this journey.  We are 
just beginning, but we have 
found that through the 
challenges of deputation, God 
is faithful.  Whether it’s an 
encouraging word by 
someone we have just met, or 
a “green handshake”, God 
has been good to us.

	 Since January, we have 
been visiting local churches in 
our area.  It has been our goal 
to be in two churches every 
week,  and for the most part we 
h a v e b e e n b l e s s e d t o 
accomplish this goal.  We have 
dropped in at twenty different 
churches in Georgia and 
South Carolina so far this 
year.  I have had the 
opportunity to take a few 

minutes in many of the 
church services and share 
what God has called us to do, 
and on occasion, the pastor 
has asked me to preach as 
well.  As of March, we we 
have reached 3% of our 
needed support!  Our first 
official meeting is the first 
week of June;  there is still 
much to prepare for that 
meeting and others to follow.  

z Matthew 9:36 z
But when he saw the multitudes, he was moved with compassion 
on them, because they fainted, and were scattered abroad, as sheep 
having no shepherd.

VISITING LOTS OF CHURCHES!
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Sending Church
Grace Baptist Church

Hinesville, GA
www.gbchinesville.com

Missions Agency
World Wide New Testament 

Baptist Missions
www.wwntbm.com

Prayer Requests:
• Safety as we travel
• Schedule more meetings for July and following
• Churches to partner with us 
• Complete our video presentation and display table

Our Contact Information
David & Amiee Marie Brubaker

912-373-6517
dbrubaker@gmail.com
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